13th Merch, 1958.

Dear Bir.
DIAWATAL PiLAJARAN VESSELS

Clasan(8)
KNG
1 acknowledge your letter of the 6tk instant
and 80 far ac the clascification of this Flcet is
concerned, you may already have learnt from Mr.
dacobs that as a result of his letter from
Sourabaya on tue 13%th rfebruary the clasces of
tuwenty-five ships were withdrawn on a verbal reguest
{rom the O ners' local Representative,

It was leurnt later {that this decision might
be reverced on the part of the Uuners, and I wrote
¥r. Duwson at Sourabaye on the 6th instaat that it
hed conseguently been decided for tue time being
not to publish the withdrawal from class that had
been reguested.

We are awaiting a further definite statement
in writing by & responsible Ufficial as to whether
maintenance of clawe is or is not desired, and if
you are able to obtain such a letter, it will be
of great agsistance here,

In the meantime should a Classification Survey
be required on any of the ships in question, there
will of course be nc objection to euch an imspection
being held.

It is understood that the lest paragraph of your
letter under reyly is receiving attention by the
Admin/i.etab. Department here,
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